
Newsletter 
Oakwood Infant and Nursery School 

Attendance  

The class winners 

were Hedgehogs 

in first place, followed by 

Cygnets and Robins.  

 

Well done to all classes but 

especially  Hedgehogs 

whose reward will be extra 

time in the adventure 

playground. 
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Key Dates 

25th & 

27th 

Parents’ Evenings 

April  

2nd The 2 Johns 

3rd Easter Cake Sale 

4th Last Day of School 

7th-

18th 

Half Term—Easter Break 

21st Bank Holiday 

22nd Back to School 

22nd Goslings Library Trip 

28th to 

2nd 

May 

Science Week 

May  

5th Bank Holiday 

Menu  WC 31st March 

Week 1 

Head Teacher: Mrs K Maguire-Egan    Deputy Head: Miss M Gray       Email: admin@oakwood.essex.sch.uk            Telephone: 01255 421168 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
This Week 
The children have been completing assessments this week.  Our assembly on 

Monday focused on “Trying Your Best”.  The children learnt what things they 

can do to enable them to try their best and how this can lead to amazing 

work.  They then listened to Aesop’s Fable, the Ant and the Grasshopper.  

Well done everybody for all your hard work this week. 

Thank you to everybody who attended Parents’ Evenings.  It wonderful to 

see so many parents/carers supporting their children and taking part in such 

an important event. 

 

Money Raised 
Red Nose day raised £92.15 and our Jumble Sale raised £88.  We will 

be donating half of the profit from the Jumble Sale to Red Nose day to give a 

total of £135.15.  The remaining £44 will be used to provide resources for 

the children.  Thank you to everybody for your continued generosity. 

 

Next Week 
Next Wednesday the 2 Johns will be visiting us and speaking to the children 
about internet safety.  On Thursday we will be holding our Easter Cake sale 
in the school hall from 3pm. 
 
School finishes at 3pm on Friday 4th April for the Easter break.  Monday 
21st April is a Bank Holiday and all children return to school on Tuesday 
22nd April. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs K Maguire-Egan 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@oakwood.essex.sch.uk


 

Below are this week’s tips on how to save money and reduce our carbon footprint. 
 
THIS WEEK’S ENERGY SAVING TIPS  

 
• Take a 4 minute shower or swap one bath a week for a shower. 
• Use eco settings on any of your appliances that have them. When renewing appliances, buy an energy       

efficient appliance. 
   

Reducing Our Carbon Footprint 

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

 
 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that tickets are 

still on sale from the school 

office for £1 per strip. 

 

 

Coats 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am seeing some children 

arriving in school without 

coats.  

 

In light of the still rather chilly 

weather, I would ask that all 

children come to school with 

a coat to wear at break times.  

Thank you for your                 

co-operation. 

 

 

Packed Lunches—Nuts 

Easter Cake Sale 

The Easter Cake Sale will take place on Thursday 3rd April at 3pm in the 

Hall.  We would be grateful for cake donations, however, in light of 

allergies, they must come with a full ingredients list.  Please bring any donations 

into the school office on Thursday morning. Thank you for your generosity. 

 This Week’s IT Safety Tip 

Put yourself in control—make use of the parental controls on your 

home broadband and any internet-enabled devices. You can find 

out how at your broadband provider’s website or by visiting 

internetmatters.org.  

Reminders 

Scooters and Bikes 

Please make sure no scooters or bikes are ridden on the school 

grounds.   

 

School Field 

A reminder that no children should be on the school field before or after 

school.  Please ensure children in your care are supervised at all times. 

A reminder that we are a nut free school due to having children on roll 

with a severe nut allergy.  Please check that any chocolate crepes only 

contain plain chocolate and not hazelnut chocolate.  Chocolate spread that 

contains hazelnuts such as Nutella is also not allowed. Thank you. 

School Drop Off and Pick Up 

Can all parents/carers please ensure you supervise any children in your care 

at the beginning and the end of the school day. There are a lot of cars in the 

area and extra care is needed to ensure no accidents take place. 






